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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO164_RAS_CO
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 10/18/2012 10:30 AM
End: Thu 10/18/2012 10:30 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone Ken Price of ERS Corp. to followup on email sent earlier this week inquiring as to the status of the groundwater 
sampling previously requested.  Ken said that they had received a call from the USTCF stating that they thought the 
request excessive but that the USTCF would further investigate.  He said he would followup to see if there had been 
approval to proceed and me call back momentarily. 


